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DOMINGO GARCIA, NEWLY ELECTED LULAC NATIONAL PRESIDENT                                   

 
On July 21, 2018, Dallas attorney Domingo Garcia was elected 

president of the League of United Latin American Citizens (“LULAC”) 

nation’s oldest Latino civil rights organization.  Garcia’s victory  took place at LULAC’s 89th 

National Convention held in Phoenix Arizona. President Garcia will now serve as the national 

leader and beacon for all members of LULAC.   
A large majority of LULAC members encouraged Garcia to run for LULAC’s highest post because 
of his long history of  work and experience on civil rights and immigration reform. He said he 
hopes his commitment to pro-immigrant policies will restore public confidence in LULAC. 
“We’re at a crucial point in history when Latinos are under attack,” Garcia stated. “People 
wanted a national voice that would speak for them in a strong and uniting manner.” 
Garcia served as a Dallas City Council member from 1991-1995 and was the first Latino elected 
Mayor Pro Tem in Dallas,TX.  Garcia also served as a member of  the Texas House of 
Representatives, where he co-authored a 2001 measure signed into law by then-Gov. Rick Perry 
that granted undocumented immigrants in Texas the right to pay in-state tuition at public state 
universities if they graduated from a Texas high school. 
 

THE INTERNATIONAL COMMUNITY CONGRATULATES PRESIDENT GARCIA,  
President Garcia, on behalf of LULAC International community, we proudly commend 
you for your dedication to the Hispanic communities Although your early life path was 
challenging, you were able to conquer and overcome each adversity. Most importantly, as 
you became a prominent and successful person, you chose a law career which allows you 
to lessen and stamp out inequities within our Hispanic communities. You have 
contributed to promoting fairness and inclusion in our electoral and governmental 
systems. Your many years of experience as legal counsel elected official, civil rights 
leader, and a member/officer of LULAC, are exceptional qualifying factors in the success 
of a national leader.  Wishing you success on all your future endeavors. 
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LULAC’S  ATTACHES DR.NELSON DIAZ POMAR, LULAC’S INTERNATIONAL 

EMBASSY’S PUBLICITY DIRECTOR, AND,  BETHZABE MARTINEZ, ATTACHE TO 

BOLIVIA ARE OUR PROUD VOLUNTEERS OF THE MONTH. 

  

SALUTE TO DR. NELSON DIAZ-POMAR   

 

LULAC International Florida Embassy (L.I.F.E.), Council  7241, is very proud of 

member, Dr. Nelson Diaz-Pomar, who is also  the Publicity Director of 

LULAC’s International Embassy. He is the founder and director of El Latino 

Americano, since April 2001. Dr. Diaz-Pomar has been including LULAC’s 

Embassy Newsletter in El Latino Americano international digital magazine.  

LULAC thanks and salutes Dr. Diaz Pomar for his continued and ongoing 

international publications of LULAC’s Embassy’s newsletter since his 

inception as a member of  LULAC in 2007. Dr. Diaz-Pomar is a former Attorney 

General of Peru. 
      

  

The Publication “El Latino Americano”, covers, “ 

El Vocero de La Comunidad Latina en Estados 

Unidos y Europa. (English Translation:  “The Latin 

American” covering “The Voice of the Latin  

Community in the United States and Europe. ) 

 

 

 

SALUTE TO BETHZABE MARTINEZ 

Bethzabe Martinez, a member of  LULAC International Florida Embassy (L.I.F.E.) , Council 7241, is 

from Orange, CA. Her national origin is Bolivia and she visits Bolivia frequently, since her mother 

and her family reside in Tarifa, Bolivia.  LULAC International Embassy thanks Bethzabe for her 

interest and relationship to introduce LULAC to the Bolivian community, at her own expense and 

time during her family trips to Bolivia. 

Bethzabe has demonstrated her leadership both in Orange, CA., and in Bolivia.  During her 

frequent  stays in Bolivia,  she has represented  her community in the promotion of improvement 

of health facilities and in crisis situations concerning her community.  During 2016, she was a 

voice in the  successful promotion of a much-needed hospital in Tarifa.   In August 2017, Bethzabe, 

was visiting with family, during the time that  a huge forest fire risked the population near Tarifa, 

Bolivia. Bethzabe  took over a leadership role as a volunteer with Tarifa’s Civic Committee to 

recruit for volunteers and for food and basics  to be distributed to the Tarifa community.  
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MISSION OF THE LULAC INTERNATIONAL EMBASSY: 

To raise international awareness of  the increasing critical issues facing 

Hispanics in Latin America and the Caribbean;   

To create partnerships and alliances with other organizations that support 

and provide services to Latin America & the Caribbean;   

To establish positive relationships with Hispanics in the United States and 

with those in democratic countries in Latin America & the Caribbean; and,  

To foster a common understanding of trust and respect between the United 

States and Latin America and the Caribbean. 

 

LULAC HAS GROWN TO EXPAND INTO INTERNATIONAL STATUS TO 
INCLUDE LATIN AMERICA AND OTHER COUNTRIES WHERE 

HISPANICS LIVE ACROSS THE GLOBE.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact information:  Edna E. Canino. ednacanino@aol.com   

To unsubscribe, reply to this email with the word, “unsubscribe.”   
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